
 

September 4, 2019 

Web Announcement 1966 

 
Pharmacy Website Updated to Display Silver State Scripts Board 
Update to Web Announcement 1928:  The Pharmacy website at www.medicaid.nv.gov has been updated to 
incorporate the changes made to the Pharmacy and Therapeutics (P&T) Committee per Nevada Senate Bill 378.  
The changes include establishing the Silver State Scripts Board to replace the P&T Committee.  The Silver State 
Scripts Board’s responsibilities include the development of the Preferred Drug List (PDL). 

Please note:  If you have P&T webpages saved to your internet favorites, those hyperlinks will no longer connect 
you to the website, and you will receive the error “404 – Page Not Found.”  Please visit the Pharmacy webpages at 
www.medicaid.nv.gov and reset your internet favorites.   
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